
PDS Birthday Book Club

The PDS Birthday Book Club has served for more than thirty years as a way to 
honor your son on his birthday. It has strengthened our library tremendously. 
Thousands of books have been added to the library because of this wonderful 
program.

Boys enrolled in the club are given the opportunity to be the first to check out 
the new books chosen in their names. Shown in the front of the book is a special 
plate with the boy’s name and birthday.
If you would like to place a book in the library in honor or memory of someone, 
it can be handled on this form, as well. This is a great way to remember teachers 
at Christmas or at the end of the year. 

We request a minimum donation of $20 that should be paid in advance. Please 
fill out the form below and return it to the PDS Library with a check made 
payable to the PDS Birthday Book Club.  Since this is a contribution, your gift is 
tax-deductible. For more information, contact Beth Diaz at 842-4641.

PDS Birthday Book Club

Boy's Name ____________________________________

Birthday________________________________________

Parents' Names________________________________

Additional Special Info or Interest of Child __________________
___________________________________________________________

If placing the book in honor of or in memory of someone other than your 
son:
Person's Name _________________________________________________
Reason for Gift _________________________________________________
Amount of Donation: (Please circle amount) $20 $25 $30

Library Use Only: 
Book Chosen:___________________________________________
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